
 

 

Intralec Electrical Products Appoints Robert Doherty as CSR 

Supervisor 

 

Toronto, September 6, 2023 - Intralec Electrical Products, a 

leading electrical manufacturers rep, is pleased to announce the 

promotion of Robert Doherty as its new CSR Supervisor, 

effective July 7, 2023. Robert’s 15-year industry experience, 

leadership skills, and knowledge of the industrial and commercial 

sectors will undoubtedly continue to succeed and exceed 

expectations.   

Robert’s career in the industry began as a part-time employee at 

Intralec in 2008 working in the warehouse while he studied to 

attain a degree at Brock University. After graduating, Rob began 

his career full-time on the Inside Sales/CSR team. His strong 

abilities helped him move his way up to Outside Sales where he 

managed the Golden Horseshoe territory.  

"We are thrilled to recognize Robert," said Cindy Doherty, 

President. "His proven success, passion, and motivation to 

strengthen our inside sales operations will benefit the company, our partners, and customers." 

“I am thankful for this opportunity and look forward to helping lead the Intralec Team into the 

future,” said Robert Doherty.  

About Intralec: 

Intralec operates in southern and central Ontario, Canada. It was founded in 1977 and has 

grown to become one of the largest full-service rep firms in the country. Intralec’s managing 

partners include Cindy Doherty, President, Greg Moylett, VP of Distribution Sales, and John 

Hadley, VP Project Sales. 

Robert Doherty can be reached at rdoherty@intralec.com, customerservice@intralec.com or 

905-670-0970.  
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